
1539 NORTH VINE STREET HOLLYWOOD 28, CALIF. 

HOLLYWOOD 2-3141 

March 25, 1954 

Mr. Kermit Geary 

R.F.D. # 2 

Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This letter is verification of your 

reception of Radio Station KABC, 790 kilo- 

cycles, March 15th, 1954. 

Thank you for writing us and we hope 

you will continue to receive our signal. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Meyers 
Production Manager 
Western Division 

A DIVISION OF AMERICAN BROADCASTING - PARAMOUNT THEATRES, I N C. 


